PHILIPPINE
PORTS
AUTHORITY =,

NOTICE TO PROCEED

me03 03

ENGR. RUDY T. RUIZ, JR.

President

RRJ BEM Construction, Inc.

Purok 24, Fernandez Area, Mabuhay Road
Barangay Mabuhay, General Santos City

Dear Engr. Ruiz:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to RRJ
BEM Construction, Inc. that the work may proceed for the ROUTINE MAINTENANCE OF
PORT PHYSICAL FACILITIES PROJECT 2023 PACKAGE 2: (1) REPAIR AND
REPAINTING OF WALKWAY SHED AND GUARDRAILS FROM MAIN GATE TO
POWERHOUSE, INFRONT OF PHIL AM HALL AND GSO AREA; (2) REPAINTING OF
CYCLONE FENCE AT POWERHOUSE; (3) REPAINTING OF ELEVATED WATER TANK
INCLUDING REPAIR OF PIPE BRACKET SUPPORT, PORT OF GENERAL SANTOS,
MAKAR WHARF, GENERAL SANTOS CITY effective on the date of receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms
and conditions of the Contract Agreement and in accordance with the Sec. 37.4.1 of the
2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA 9184.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the
space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Philippine Ports Authority,
Port Management Office of SOCSARGEN.

Very truly yours,
ATTY. CESARM. DATAYA
Port Manager,
b
| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on: o1- 64- 2015
Name of Representative of the Bidder: _ Rvpy  T- o Ss
Authorized Signature: _-/660
Encl: a/s

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE — SOCSARGEN
Makar Wharf, Labangal, General Santos City 9500 Philippines
Tel. No.: (083) 552.4484 Fax No.: (083) 552.4446
Email: pmosocsargen@ppa.com.ph




